
 
 
 

 

Every year, private tutors help children catch up with missed work, address an area they are struggling 

in or teach extra-curricular activities. Lockdown has led to a major growth in this area, especially online, 

and this is expected to continue for the foreseeable future. 

There are various ways of finding a tutor, such as doing an online search, responding to an 

advertisement leaflet or by taking recommendations. There are, however, no legal requirements for a 

private tutor to have any formal checks and there are no registration procedures.  Given that anyone 

can become a tutor and, with a worrying rise in online abuse during lockdown, what can you do to 

ensure your children can learn and stay safe? LGfL have prepared the leaflet below to help parents 

and carers select the right tutor, establish clear rules and help their child understand what they should 

do too. Parents may have justified concerns and feel ill equipped to check, but with a few simple steps, 

they can play an important role, and you can have peace of mind. 
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